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I strongly oppose the “Right to Rest” act. There are many private and publicly funded 

organizations for people who are in need of housing. This act would encourage those 

who want to live outside of civil and lawful society to continue to live outside of 

societies order. It would also greatly encourage more of these types of people to 

come to the state or Oregon and take advantage of our leniency. This act is 

detrimental to our society, environment, economy, and safety. Our communities 

cannot afford to have this act passed. 


